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Medical Ward Rounds  
Whānau/Family Information – Neonatal Services 

Medical ward rounds take place every day from 8.30am to about 11.00am for Rooms 1-7 and again in 
the afternoon from 4.00pm in Rooms 1 and 2 only. On Thursday, the ward round for Rooms 3-7 take 
place outside the clinical area and is a multidisciplinary meeting. Times may vary according to patient 
numbers, but your pēpi/baby’s nurse could give you an approximate time if you wish to attend. All 
parents are welcome.  

In Rooms 6 and 7 there are cot-side ward rounds on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays. This is an ideal 
time to speak with a doctor/neonatal nurse practitioner who are available to answer queries and provide 
brief updates. Arrangements can also be made for more detailed update meetings with your primary 
consultant.  

To ensure confidentiality and privacy parents will be provided with headphones for the duration of the 
round in individual rooms, or within pods in Room 1. 

Nursing handovers occur at 7.00am, 3.00pm, 7.00pm and 11.00pm and if you are present in the unit 
you will be asked to wear headphones for these handovers as well. 

Notes  
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